860 UN Plaza New York, N.Y., 10017

July 20, 1971

Mr. John Ardouny Holy Cross Church of Armenia 880 West 187 Street New York, N.Y., 10033

Dear Mr. Ardouny:

I see that now you are sending out the 1971 dues earlier than the end of the year. However, as the parishioners were used to receiveing the notices for their dues towards the end of the year, some even paid the day of the Elections, I think it would be a good idea if you put a notice with each card explaining that you have changed your system of collecting the dues to an earlier date.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian

HK:bp Encl. Ch. for \$20.00